
Twenty-fourth Sunday 

in Ordinary Time
September 15, 2024

Parish Mission:
Guided and inspired by the Holy Spirit, we seek to be a beacon of hope in the wider community by sharing our unique cultural and spiritual experiences and by 
spreading the Good News of Jesus Christ to all. As a Church Family, we strive collectively and individually to share the responsibility of continuing Jesus 
Christ’s mission to heal, reconcile, and serve.

International Day of Peace

September 21, 2024

PHOTO:UN

2024 Global Peace Day Theme: 

Cultivating a Culture of Peace

This year marks the 25th anniversary of the United Nations 

General Assembly’s adoption of the Declaration and 

Programme of Action on a Culture of Peace.

Learn more here: www.un.org/en/observances/international-day-peace



Sunday
September 15 – 9am

Sunday
September 22 – 9am

Lectors Lorenzo Bowman (L1); Leslie Geer (L2) Natalie Aniekwu (L1); Simmie Walker (L2)

Commentator Mary Hunter Janise Miller

Altar Servers John Howell; Gary Murray Bobby Aniekwu; Gary Murray

Hospitality Ibironke Adeleye; Danita Harris; Mike Harris; 
Barbara Naylor-Hill

Beverly Bearden; Isaac Byrd; Wanda Major; 
Barbara Naylor-Hill; 

Prayer Intention of Pope Francis for 
September 2024

For the Cry of the Earth

We pray that each one of us will hear and take to heart the cry of the Earth and of victims of natural 

disasters and climactic change, and that all will undertake to personally care for the world in which we live.

Upcoming Ministry 
Training Dates

Saturday, October 5th:
Eucharistic Ministry Training
Bowman Hall

Lector Training: Coming soon

We encourage those of you who 
do not receive envelopes in the 
mail to use the Welcome 
envelopes provided in the pew 
for your offertory or “other” 
contributions. 

If “other” such as Annual 
Appeal or second collection, 
please note designated 
contribution in “other”.

Loving in the Goodness

AACCW.

Convention will be held at

Saint Andrew Catholic Church

675 Riverside Road, Roswell, GA 30075

September 20 – 22, 2024

Register online: 

https://www.atlarchccw.org/convention

Whole Parish Catechesis following Mass 
today in Bowman Hall

Every diocese in the United States is responsible for implementing and overseeing the full 
archdiocesan compliance to protect children, young people and vulnerable adults who worship, study or 
participate in activities sponsored by St. Anthony in the safest and most secure setting possible.

On Saturday, September 28th at 1:00pm we will have our last Safe Environment Training held here in Bowman Hall.  
Only 10 seats remaining.

All participating ministry members, as well as new members who wish to get involved in ministry, will be required 
to complete the Safe Environment Training. Participating Ministries include:

Catechists, Sacristans, Eucharistic Ministers administering Communion to the Sick; KPC/KPCLA; Adult 
Altar Servers; Keenagers; Feed the Hungry (including Covenant House); Hospitality (ushers)

https://www.atlarchccw.org/convention
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